

The Most Reverend Charles C. Thompson Archdiocese of Indianapolis 1400 N. Meridian Street Indianapolis, IN 46202-2367 317-236-1403

14 May 2025

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

In today's society methods of communication have two main goals: imparting information and making social connections. For the Church, we use the tools of communication to spread the Good News of Jesus, and to connect us as the worldwide Body of Christ.

On the weekend of May 31 – June 1, parishes in the Archdiocese of Indianapolis will take up the collection for the Catholic Communication Campaign. Half of the collected funds stay right here in the Archdiocese of Indianapolis, and the other half support the collective communication work of the bishops as well as other national projects in the United States.

Your generosity plays a role in supporting our present communication endeavors through *The Criterion*, through the ArchIndy website, and a variety of social media platforms. As our needs grow so does the variety of ways to reach out and evangelize.

The other 50% forwarded to the national office goes to award grants for national communication projects as well as projects in developing nations. Your support ensures that accurate coverage is provided to diocesan outlets as well as to the general public about the activities of the Catholic Church.

Thank you for your generous support of the Catholic Communication Campaign.

Gratefully yours in Christ,

Most Reverend Charles C. Thompson

+ Charles C. Thompson

Archbishop of Indianapolis